
Lenore Kameroff <cityofaniak@gmail.com>

RE: Water and Wastewater Study for Aniak
Erickson, Anita Y (DEC) <anita.erickson@alaska.gov> Fri, Dec 27, 2024 at 1:50 PM
To: cityofaniak <cityofaniak@gmail.com>
Cc: "Laura Simeon (aniaktribe@gmail.com)" <aniaktribe@gmail.com>, "aniaktribe88@yahoo.com"
<aniaktribe88@yahoo.com>, "Cambra, Marc R (DEC)" <marc.cambra@alaska.gov>, "Dehaan, David John (DEC)"
<david.dehaan@alaska.gov>, "Landes, David J (DEC)" <david.landes@alaska.gov>

Hi Missy,

I hope you’ve been having a great holiday season! It has been a very busy year with the continued influx of
infrastructure funding from the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law. I had set aside work on Aniak’s water and
wastewater needs back in April with the intention of getting back to it shortly, and I am shocked at how
quicky the year flew by. To avoid further delays in the progress for improvements to Aniak’s sanitation
needs, I am handing off the management of Aniak’s sanitation needs to Marc Cambra (907-269-7525), who
is also receiving a copy of this email. David DeHaan will continue to provide support to Aniak under Marc’s
guidance.

I have briefed Marc on the status of the solicitation for services to prepare preliminary engineering reports
(PERs) to consider options for improving the wastewater treatment system and for providing Aniak with a
community water system. It would be helpful for the engineering firms to know up front which areas in Aniak
could be available for locating a new wastewater treatment system and a water supply/treatment system.
Therefore, VSW would like to include a map showing the candidate parcels; if you would identify those
currently known locations/parcels on the attached map and return it to Marc, it would be greatly appreciated;
additional parcels can be added later, should new candidate parcels arise.

Also, if the City Council had any concerns or comments on the draft scope sent to you in April, would you
please pass them on to Marc as well?

I have enjoyed the opportunities to work with you and your predecessors over the past (almost) three years
to develop and get funding for these projects. I hope to stay involved, but to a lesser extent. I know that I am
leaving Aniak in good hands with Marc.

Cheers,

 

Anita Erickson, P.E.
 

ADEC - Village Safe Water

555 Cordova St, Anchorage, AK 99501

(907) 269-4592 Direct

Anita.Erickson@alaska.gov

 

 

https://www.google.com/maps/search/555+Cordova+St,+Anchorage,+AK+99501?entry=gmail&source=g
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